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From the President’s Desk:

Visit our website or blog spot for more info: 
www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html
https://yorkpistol.blogspot.com

All Information for the March Newsletter due to: Nancy Webb by 3/2/22
Send to: iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org

Spring is coming and our calendar is starting to look busy.  
I’ll bet for most of you it can’t come soon enough.  
It can’t for me. 

We are gearing for elections in May and will begin taking 
nominations for officers and directors in February. Think about if you 
would like to guide our club into the future, and let me know at 
president@yorkiwla.org or at any meeting.

Shirt, Fleece and Hats with the new 100th anniversary logo are selling 
well but delivery has been painfully slow due to supply chain issues.  If 
you have ordered please be patient.  We will be getting some of the ear-
ly (November and December) orders to our members by the time you 
read this.  If you haven’t ordered yet it is not too late.  They are really 
turning out beautifully.   Please see the order form in this newsletter. 

—Howard Thompson 
president@yorkiwla.org

Upcoming Events
February
1	 Board Meeting 7pm 
5	 Long Range Egg Shoot (weather permitting)
15	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7 pm

March
1	 Board Meeting 7pm 
5	 Long Range Egg Shoot (weather permitting)
13	 Multi-Gun Match 8:30am (weather permitting)
	 All Ranges closed till 4pm
15	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7 pm
19	 Work Detail  9 am
20	 USPSA Match 8:30am (weather permitting)
	 All Ranges closed till 4pm

April
2	 Falling Steel Fun Shoot
3	 Easter Egg Hunt 1pm
4	 Monday Night Trap Starts! 6pm 
5	 Board Meeting 7pm 
10	 Multi-Gun Match 8:30am
	 All Ranges closed till 4pm
17	 USPSA Match 8:30am
	 All Ranges closed till 4pm 
19	 General Membership Meeting  7 pm 
	 Juniors Meeting 7 pm
 
If you have business with the Board, 
please email Gary Swope at 
ghswope@gmail.com

To those of you who use zoominternet.com for email. We have been getting bounce 
backs from zoominternet.com thinking our newsletters are spam.  Please check your 
settings and allow us to deliver your newsletter and any time sensitive communications.

HAVE A SMALL BUSINESS? 
Would you like affordable advertising and support your local club at the same time? 
Still time to get your business in front of 1500+ people monthly for less than $25 per 
month, Full color ad Designed professionally. Why wait now?
We are always looking for more advertisers. If any of you are interested please shoot 
me an email and I will send you all the information. 
Or click here to download the paperwork. In order to be featured in our March issue 
please get me the paperwork and check by Feb 28th. There is a limited amout of 
spaces so it is a first come first serve basis. — Nancy Webb

NEWSLETTER COMMITTEE

Shop on Amazon 
and Give Back!

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-2047305 
Amazon donates to Izaak Walton 

League of America, Inc. York 
Chapter No. 67.

http://www.yorkiwla.org
mailto:iwla67newsletter%40gmail?subject=
http://WWW.YORKPISTOL.BLOGSPOT.COM
www.yorkiwla.org/calendar.html%20
mailto:iwlanewsletter@yorkiwla.org
https://www.facebook.com/Izaak-Walton-League-Chapter-67-York-PA-177520232325347/
mailto:president@yorkiwla.org
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https://smile.amazon.com/ch/23-2047305
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SHOOTING SPORTS

MULTI-GUN NEWS     FIND OUT MORE 
Interested in the 2022 Multi-Gun point series? We are now offering 3 gun open & 
2 gun (pistol/rifle) to our 2022 calendar if we have enough interest. (in order to add 
these divisons we need at least 10 paid participants sign up in each, so spread the 
word.) Each division will have its own prize table. (note last years 3 gun prize table, 
everyone (even last place) went home with at least $100 worth of prizes!)

Please look out for the email to sign up for our 2022 point series. Our 2022 Multi-Gun 
Schedule is on our calendar for every second Sunday of the month starting in March. 
And our Mid Atlantic Multigun match is scheduled for June 10-12. Please save these 
dates! Of course all dates subject to change.

Looking forward to seeing you all for our first match of the season on March 13th!  
Please feel free to reach me with any questions at: 717-668-2325 
— Chris Webb  

USPSA NEWS       FIND OUT MORE   
Our 2022 USPSA Schedule is on our calendar for every third Sunday of the month. 
Please save these dates! Of course all dates subject to change.

MONDAY NIGHT TRAP       FIND OUT MORE   
Trap is still closed for the season. Our new season will start Monday April 4, 2022.

Youth field day is in the works this year. I would like to ask for volunteers to help on the 
trap range.  We are in need of volunteers to help the kids on the shooting line.
CONTACT: JON CHENOWITH • TRAPDIR@YORKIWLA. •  443-790-0655

Find out more about our other shooting sports:
Sign up for the yorkpistol.blogspot.com for all our matches. Look at the 
calendar on our website for updated matches.

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

TORRES TRAINING SOLUTIONS

Competition Courses
Private Training
Conceal Carry Basics
LE & Military Training

TORRESTRAININGSOLUTIONS.COM

Pistol Committee     
We have been doing long range egg shoots 
in January and February and we have 
another scheduled for March. It looks like 
USPSA and 3 Gun will be starting back up in 
March as long as the weather cooperates.  
Check our blog periodically to find out what 
we’re up to at the link below. 

All of our matches are open to members 
and non-members but all require pre-
registration. For the latest information 
on our events check our blog at www.
yorkpistol.blogspot.com regularly. If you 
have questions about any of the matches 
at our club, or would like to get involved 
with the pistol committee please email us at 
yorksignup@gmail.com

RIFLE
TRAP
EGG SHOOTS

FALLING STEEL
FUNSHOOTS
22 RIMFIRE

Advertise Here!
Business Card Size 

$260/yr (Non-Member) $22/mo
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Size: 2.9 in wide x 1.8 in high

The pistol committee will 
be having a swap meet in 
the clubhouse on Saturday, 
February 26th from 9:00 am 
until 12:00 pm.  If you’d like 
a table please contact us at 
yorksignup@gmail.com. We 
will have all kinds of firearms 
and related gear for sale or 
trade. All state and local laws 
must be obeyed. 

SWAP 
M E E T
AT THE CLUBHOUSE ON 
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 26TH 
9:00 AM UNTIL 12:00 PM.  
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Don’t Take Your Counters for “Granite”

F R A N K S G R A N I T E . C O M

Knaper’s Stop & GoKnaper’s Stop & Go
Portable Toilet Rentals & Septic Pumping

Locally Family Owned & Operated

717.417.3366

w w w . k n a p e r s . c o mw w w . k n a p e r s . c o m

We had to cancel our 1/23 work detail due to snow and extreme cold but we have 
another one planned for Saturday, March 19th at 9:00 am. Please email me at  
president@yorkiwla.org and let me know if you plan to attend. This detail is  
important and I need to know we will have enough help to make it run. We’ll be  
renting a huge chipper and getting rid of the club’s brush pile and doing spring clean 
up around the club. Definitely bring eye and ear protection and work gloves.  
Chainsaws, lopping shears and boots are a good idea too. We will have a fire to keep 
warm and should have enough guys to take breaks to warm up and rest. The other 
purpose of having a list beforehand is that it gives me an opportunity to reach out to 
you should we have to postpone due to inclement weather

BUILDING & GROUNDS

TROUT COMMITTEE

There’s Good News:  Overall, the trout are doing 
well with a low mortality rate for all our trout  
species.  The recent colder temperatures have 
slowed trout metabolism, prevent-ing the  JUNIORS

Hi Juniors! 
I have some “too cold outside” activities 
planned for this month monthly meeting.  
Meetings are the 3rd Tuesday of the month, 
7pm at the IWLA grounds, Junior Clubhouse.  
Ages 8 to 18, our kids are very active! 
Fishing trips, 3D archery shoots, making bird 
houses, help in raising trout & pheasants,  
community service projects and much more!
Membership is only $20.00 per year. (this is to 
allow us to provide National membership to 
our Juniors)
Find out more contact :
Sarah Chenowith  
717-841-5136  juniors@yorkiwla.org

THIS EVENT IS 
LIMITED TO 200 

KIDS, AND IT 
FILLS UP FAST!
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absorption of food and slowing the growth of the trout—but that is normal. Once the 
warmer spring temps arrive, the trout will increase their consumption of nutrients. We 
couldn’t do this without our “Feeder” Volunteers!!    Many thanks for your  
continued support and help getting the fish ready for spring stocking. 
MORE Good News:  The Kids Fishing Derby will return for 2022!  The Derby has been 
on hiatus for the last two years, so we’re looking forward to renewing the tradition.  
Mark your calendars for Kids Fishing Derby happening May 7, 2022. 
All ages are welcome to participate with trout activities; if you’re interested in helping, 
contact Bob Nelson at treasurer@yorkiwla.org 
Remember to purchase your vintage Trout T-Shirts to support our program—available 
for $8 each.   You can purchase by contacting Bob Nelson at treasurer@yorkiwla.org  
or at our IWLA Open Meetings. 
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Izaak Walton has adopted a new logo for the 100th anniversary of our organization.  It does a much better job of 
describing what out club is about.  We have added our chapter to it and our getting polo shirts, quarter zip fleeces 
and hats with it fully embroidered on them.  Prices are very reasonable and these are quality garments.  

Please use the supplied order form on the other side of this sheet to place your order

NEW LOGO FOR THE 100TH ANNIVERSARY OF OUR ORGANIZATION



Name:  ___________________________________ 
Phone: ___________________________________ 
Email: ____________________________________ 
 
 
Polo shirts 
 Small ($25) Med ($25) Large ($25) XL ($25) 2 XL ($27) 3 XL ($29) 
Grey       
Black       
Navy       
Burgundy       
White       
 
 
Quarter Zip Fleece 
 Small ($30) Med ($30) Large ($30) XL ($30) 2 XL ($32) 3 XL ($34) 
Grey       
Black       
Navy       
White       
 
 
Hats 
 $15 
Grey  
Black  
Navy  
White  
 
 
Total for all items: $_______ 
 
Enclose check to “York Izaak Walton” and order form and mail to: 
 
Howard C Thompson 
53 N Main St 
Stewartstown PA 17363 
 
No orders accepted after March 1st, 2022 

ORDER FORM FOR NEW LOGO WEAR
See other side of this form for photos of the logo.


